

October 25, 2022

Composition of the Bureau/Commissions and Councils

Information Letter no. 26-2022

Dear Member Federation,

With this letter I hereby confirm that during the Extraordinary Congress which was held in hybrid format on October 1, the Congress elected Giorgio SCARSO the new President of the European Fencing Confederation.

During the first meeting of the Executive Committee, the President Giorgio Scarso appointed the new composition of the Bureau of the EFC:

- 1. Jacek Slupski General Secretary
- 2. Etienne Van Cann Vice-President
- 3. Nuala McGarrity Treasurer

Another Executive Committee meeting was held on October 22-23, 2022 in Roma were new Presidents of the Commissions and Councils were appointed:

- 1. President of the Competition Commission: Nikolay Mateev
- 2. President of the Referees Commission: Gabor Boczko
- 3. President of the Veterans Council: Metaxia Smaili

All other Commissions and Councils will be leading by the same Presidents.

At the same time Executive Committee approved the composition of the President's staff:

- Pascal Tesch External relationships:
- Relationships with African, Pan-American, Asian and Oceania Confederations
- International Protocol (relations with Govern Authorities of the various European countries)
- Relations with IOC, EOC, FIE
- Anna Ferraro Internal aspects of the President's staff

Contact to the President's office: president's direct email: president@fencin-efc.eu

Jacek Slupski General Secretary